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Comments: I am writing to encourage the adoption of Alternative D for the Chugach National Forest. At 80 years

old I still spend summer time in the Chugach and know that it is vitally important to preserve this area for

ourselves and for future generations. It is imperative to experience wildness and silence in order to develop the

higher values necessary to guide our country into peace and spiritual prosperity. Alaska is our last chance to

preserve these spaces.  Let us be wise enough to do this before is too late.  Please think and choose with your

head and heart.

 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Rondine 


